
 
 

Computer use and Internet access Policy at Harlow Campus 
 

Harlow Campus operates through Memorial University of Newfoundland IT 
network services for all for student and visitors. 
 
All residents residing at Harlow Campus will need to abide by MUN policies 
for responsible computing, please see links below: 
 
Appropriate Use of Computing Resources  
http://www.mun.ca/policy/site/policy.php?id=246 
 
Computer Standards 
http://www.mun.ca/policy/site/policy.php?id=244 
 
Data Removal 
http://www.mun.ca/policy/site/policy.php?id=315 
 
Electronic Data Security 
http://www.mun.ca/policy/site/policy.php?id=248 
 
 
Harlow Campus cannot be held responsible for the content or quality of 
information received via the Internet.   
 
Harlow Campus does not accept responsibility for any damage that may 
be caused to any devices connected to the network or plugged into the 
power supply. 
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